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I oppose this new legislation. I have been enjoying the Newberg Pool area for over 

50 years and over those years have seen many changes in the shapes and sizes of 

boats and the added towed activities behind those boats. And, although I can 

understand concerns about the wakes that are produced when wake surfing, I 

believe the added restrictions/regulations already in place more than adequately take 

into consideration the impact these wakes have on the shoreline and structures along 

the shoreline. Don’t further restrict the boating activities of those of us who thoroughly 

enjoy access to this beautiful stretch of the Willamette River. 


